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Officer Training- September 22 
This year’s Officer Training will be held on September 22nd at 

Elizabethton High School from 12-2. The address is 907 Jason 

Witten Way Elizabethton, TN. The dress is business casual. I’m 

asking each club to bring some snacks, like a box of cookies or 

a bag of chips, for us to snack on. 

 

At the meeting, there will be group training for presidents, vice 

presidents, secretaries, treasures, and the individual member. 

You will leave with valuable information to help your club run 

as smoothly as possible. 

 

Every club- please email me ASAP with an RSVP, at 

kaylee@ktkey.org. 
 

A big thanks goes to 

University High for inviting 

me to volunteer with them 

at the Jonesborough Farm 

to Table Dinner!  
 

I had a blast serving 

alongside these promising 

leaders. They served 

throughout the night (even 

through a downpour) by 

waiting on guests and 

clearing tables.  

 

   

    

    Feel free to 

invite me to 

your club’s 

service projects 

and fundraisers! 

I’d love to come 

and lend a 

helping hand! 

 

   

  

  



 

 

Fall Rally- October 20 

Saturday, October 20th at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge 

the Kentucky-Tennessee District is holding our Fall 

Rally! The rally is at 11am.The registration fee is $50 

this includes admission into the amusement park, a t-

shirt, and a meal voucher. This is a GREAT deal, 

considering that regular park admission alone is usually 

$79.60. 

There are two ways to register: 

1. Secure credit card registration : 

https://www.ktkey.org/2018rally 

2. Check registration : Visit ktkey.org for the check 

registration form 

If there are any questions or problems contact Steve 

Phillips at 423-508-4885 or sphillips5@aol.com .  

 

Check out the 2018 Fall Rally promotional video 

https://youtu.be/imlcuI3wsV8 

Dues 

Dues are $14 per member ($7 goes to your Kentucky-Tennessee District and $7 goes to Key 

Club International). Dues are payable October 1st. Pay right away, so your club can get the 

Early-bird Dues award at District Convention. Dues become delinquent on December 1st.  

The information and directions for paying dues can be found at ktkey.org.  

   

Youth Opportunities Fund 

The application is now 

open and available on 

keyclub.org. The deadline 

to submit applications is 

October 15th  

    

Calendar 

Sept. 22- Officer Training 

Oct. 1- Dues are payable 

Oct. 20- Fall Rally 

Oct 1-30 Trick or Treat for 

UNICEF 

Nov. 5-9 Key Club Week 

mailto:sphillips5@aol.com
http://ktkey.org/


 

 

 

 

 Trick or Treat for UNICEF 

It’s almost October! That means it’s almost time for Trick or Treat for UNICEF. The funds 

raised from the fundraisers go to the Eliminate Project. Clubs that participated last year will 

receive collection boxes and materials after Labor Day. Other clubs and clubs needing extra 

materials can order them from the Key Club Store online or at 1-800-KIWANIS. If you have 

not received boxes by mid-September, order them from the Key Club Store. 

     

   

   

Please RSVP for Officer Training 

and invite me to speak and come to 

events! Contact me anytime. 

Kaylee Bowers 

kaylee@ktkey.org 

423-552-5558  

 

Key Club Week- November 5-9 

Monday- Show your K! Wear Key Club gear and get the word out about Key Club in 

your community 

Tuesday- Kudos to the key players! Thank all the Key Club supporters you know. 

Wednesday- Dare to Care! Try a service project for one of the three preferred 

charities (UNICEF, March of Dimes and Children’s Miracle Network) 

Thursday- Random acts of Kindness! Spread happiness throughout your school and 

community. 

Friday- Connect the Ks! Have a joint service project with another member of the 

Kiwanis Family. 

mailto:kaylee@ktkey.org

